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Date: October 28, 2022 

To: Data Guidelines docket (Data Guidelines) 

Subject: Postponement of the Public Workshop for Draft Data Guidelines 

Dear Data Guidelines Stakeholders, 

On October 14, 2022, the Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety (Energy Safety) published the 
Draft Data Guidelines (Guidelines) for public review and comment and provided notice of a 
Public Workshop for these Guidelines scheduled for October 31, 2022.1 

Energy Safety has extended the comment period for the Draft Data Guidelines for 
stakeholder input. Energy Safety is hereby postponing the Public Workshop originally 
scheduled. Energy Safety will confirm the revised date for this Public Workshop shortly. 

Sincerely, 

Stephen P. Lai 
Data Manager | Data Analytics Division 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 

1 Draft Data Guidelines Public Workshop Announcement: 
https://efiling.energysafety.ca.gov/eFiling/Getfile.aspx?fileid=53117&shareable=true. 
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